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Re: Bedford College/Middlesex Hospital 
Nursin Students. 
Consolidation anagement Module 
October 7th - December 12th 1985 

Further to my letter of the 21st August, 1985, copy of which is enclosed, I 
hope that Nursing Student is settling down well on your 
ward. Mr. Nazeer in his capacity as a part-time nurse tutor will oversee the 
nursing student's clinical supervision and I will also come along and make 
contact with you to ensure the contribution of a good communication system 
between staff and students. As you know this will be the student's last year 

/f 

of study and the period on your ward will be concluded with the taking of assessment 
IV showing a competence in ward management which is underpinned by a course in 
nursing management details of which are enclosed for your information. We would 
very much appreciate if at the end of the period you would hand directly to the 
student both her ward report as well as her completed assessment form so that 
the student can take the responsibility for the completion of her own documentation. 

As to the decision when to enter the student to take the assessment I feel this 
should be left to a consideration between you, the student and Mr. Nazeer but 
perhaps the student might be given a month to settle in before being asked to 
perform. Ideally this should take i>-lace sometime midway between October and 
December so that , should the student fail,a repeat can be organised on your ward 
before the student moves on to do her geriatric module during the Spring Term. 

Please feel - free to contact our office at the above number where someone will be 
every morning from 9.00 to 12.30 p.m. from Monday to and including Thursday. I am 
still in the process of working out how Mr. Nazeer can he contacted and will let 
you know as soon as arrangements have been finalised. 
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You will be pleased to hear that last year's nursing students have all been 
succes.aful in obtaining their degree in Nursing Studies and their RGN 
registration and all have settled well into their first posts. This would 
not have been possible without the Sisters' and Middlesex Hospital'• support 
which both initiated the course and was involved in its clinical educational 
dimensions. 

cc to 

ENCS 

Mr. Nazeer. 
Mrs. Morgan 
Ms. Styles. 

Yours sincerely 

Marion Ferguson 
Director Nursing Studies 


